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Dear Mr. Davis,

Communication, in all creative forms, is a passion of mine. I thoroughly 
enjoyed combining my artistic and academic interests as a post-secondary 
educator for the past 20+ years. I believe that my media and design experi-
ences with a creative writing focus would satisfy the needs of the posi-
tion of Associate Director of Communications at Shady Side Academy.

I have transitioned my primary focus on visual imagery to creative writing 
in my current endeavors. Participating in writing workshops has introduced 
me to new writing formats and has honed the understanding of my target 
audience. Writing and illustrating a graphic novel memoir is the main con-
tent filling my studio’s workstation and devices. Memoirs are a personal 
communication storytelling form that shares our life’s journey with 
others, much like testimonial content marketing. I understand that today’s 
youth are passionate about social media and their testimonial-based sto-
ries thrive on those inclusive technologies. In order to create  Shady 
Side Academy student success, their stories must be presented how and 
where their attentions are captured. 

As a life-long learner, I thoroughly enjoyed being able to develop and 
support student success when teaching. Students, of all ages, inspire me 
with their desire to grow by adopting critical thinking and building ana-
lytical skills. Expanding Shady Side Academy student mindsets will benefit 
our future worldview exponentially, and the academy’s mission of challeng-
ing students to, “act ethically and lead responsibly” will develop the 
much needed collaborative life-long learners in our global community. It 
would be an honor to demonstrate the academy’s community norms and mission 
while collaborating with the communication’s department team.  

Serving the students, faculty, staff and administration of Shady Side 
Academy as the Associate Director of Communications would allow me to be 
an integral participant of an honest, kind, responsible, respectful and 
safe community. I was raised to value those same principles allowing aca-
demics, arts and athletics to create the successes I’ve achieved. It would 
be extraordinary to become a member of the Shady Side Academy family, just 
as the founding families intended.   

I look forward to meeting you and the communications department team to 
further discuss how I would contribute to the Shady Side Academy’s mission 
of student success.

Thank you for your time and consideration.      

Best Regards,
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